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2019 IN REVIEW

2019 is a great reminder that following Jesus is a walk of faith!

In March, 2019 I developed some serious heart trouble which threw our plans out the

window, but God has been faithful. While we were limited to the US, he used us in

the lives of young adults and couples. In September, he restored us to overseas

ministry! Sarah, Daren and kids continue to live in a way that brings glory to Jesus in

Mission Viejo. Matt, Kristen and family continue to lead Anthem Church and are

growing their kids in a God-honoring manner. Joe, Heather and Family have followed

God to New Zealand. They don't know everything that God has in mind, but they

have a dream. We praise God for how our kids are moving forward in their faith.

First Quarter 2020

At the end of January, Connie and I will head back to Liberia to
continue our family ministry with the Pastors and wives
In early March, we will be going to Malaysia to lead Parenting
Workshops and do other teaching in Kuala Lumpur
In late March I will be returning to Ethiopia to train Pastors with a
team of GTN Missionaries in multiple locations!

Partner with us with a generous year end gift
to God's Kingdom Work

Thanks so much to those of you who have supported us in 2019 and also to
you who have given a special year end gift!  Your partnership encourages us
more than you could ever imagine. If you haven't made that year-end gift,
it's not too late. Your investment in us sets us free to follow God wherever
He leads!!!

To give online, simply hit the "Give now" button below.
To mail a gift, please put #465 Larson in the Memo Line and mail to:

Global Training Network, PO Box 6507, Peoria, AZ 85385

We are honored by your financial investment in our lives. 

Your support enables us to do what God has called us to do.

If you are not currently supporting us, this would be a great time to start! It
seems as if God has opened the door for Steve to resume active ministry and

we are planning for a full schedule in 2020.
We are trusting God to work through you to provide the resources!

PS If you'd like to listen to Steve's recent teaching
Go to: www.steveandconnielarson.com

Look for resources and then click on 2017-2019 Teaching
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